MPA Faculty/Staff

Meeting Minutes
March 7, 2011

Present:  Amy Gould, Jerry Peltier, Larry Geri, Linda Moon Stumpff, Lee Lyttle, Doreen Swetkis, Glenn Landrum, Tim Winchell, John Gates & Jan Hays

I. Updated Summer Curriculum
Lee’s new draft stands as is with the exception of a name change for Alan and John’s class—new name:  Implementing the International Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.

II. Updated 2011/12 Curriculum

After reviewing the new draft the next step is to add dates for electives. Lee asked for input on what dates people want. Lee and Jan will create the new calendar of classes. Amy said that licenses for SPSS had been obtained. Grad students would pay $30. fee instead of buying text.

III. Applications status for the 20aa/2012 MPA General Cohort
A record number, 120, applications have been received for review. Doreen has read them all, and Larry most of them. Future goal will be to move timing of applications and financial aid deadlines so that students can be offered a financial aid award package with their acceptance letters.
                IV.        Stand alone stats and micro/macro econ courses

Amy presented a case for having classes added for stats and econ. Feeling of the         2nd yr cohort faculty was that many students were not properly prepared to understand and interpret findings that used statistics and econ principles. Possible solution for statistics would be a screening test instead of the pre-requisite that is hard to evaluate for content. After discussion it was agreed to make this a continuing issue. 

                  V.          Internship Guidelines

Group agreed that the internship status is OK as is. Larry and Doreen said they felt that many of the applicants for next year’s class would need internships. Goal of internship is to have MPA students ready to be hired in management jobs when they graduate.

                   VI.         New Analytic Techniques III Spring Quarter Status
Of the 7 people eligible to take the new class created for just this quarter, only one person has signed up for it. It still will serve its purpose.

                  VII.        Graduation Planning Update

Lee confirmed that MPA Hooding ceremony 2011 be held on the 4th floor of the Library separate from MES hooding on the same day as graduation, June 10th. Adjuncts should be invited to attend and be seated in front with rest of the faculty.

